

Thom Lane, Bingley Road, Bradford BD9 6AL Tel: 01274 493533 Email: reception@beckfootupperheaton.org

Web: www.beckfootupperheaton.org
Twitter: @B\_UpperHeaton

19th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware from today's news coverage, as of tomorrow, Thursday 20<sup>th</sup> January, face coverings will no longer be required in classrooms. We have just received confirmation of this from the DfE.

Face coverings will remain a requirement for corridors and communal areas nationally until Thursday, 27<sup>th</sup> January, at which point we will review our guidance regarding face-coverings.

From tomorrow, students **will not** be required to wear face coverings in classrooms. Please make sure your child continues to bring a face covering to wear in corridors and communal areas.

Thank you for your continued support.

N.G. Wrighth

Mr N.G. Wrightson Headteacher





















Head Teacher: Graeme Wrightson